
From: Heldenfels, Leane
To: Ramirez, Diana
Subject: C15-2018-0051/4704 Colorado Crossing add to bcic an amanda as post hearing communication received
Date: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 10:45:38 AM

 
 

From:  
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 12:02 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane <Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Case C15-2018-0051, 4704 Colorado Crossing, Public Hearing Board of Adjustment, Monday
 1/14/19
 
Hello Leane,
 
My husband, Vincent and I, are residents of Mt. Bonnell Shores and Colorado Crossing and
 strongly support the HOA dock plan, which has been submitted for the council’s approval.
  Since we moved into the neighborhood five years ago, we have used the dock frequently to
 swim.  It is a treasured cornerstone of our little community.
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter,
 
Sincerely,
 
Shelley Pernot

5312 Tortuga Trail
Austin, Texas 78731
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